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ITEM #13: Concept Plan Review: 150 East Rosemary Redevelopment 
 

 
Council Question:  
Will any renderings regarding the height and scale of this proposed building be made available? 
Council Question:  
It appears from the comments submitted by the CDC and HDC that there are more detailed 
renderings available for the project than are contained in our packet. If that is a correct 
assumption, would it be possible for us to get those materials in advance of the meeting? 

Staff Response:  

The applicant has developed some renderings of the building and will be including them in their 

presentation to Council. Staff does not currently have those renderings, but will share in 

advance of the meeting, if possible. 

 

 

 


